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Hierarchs of Patriarchal Exarchate of South-East Asia
meet with seminarians from Indonesia and the
Philippines

On August 19, 2021, Metropolitan Sergiy of Singapore and South-East Asia met with a group of
seminarians from Indonesia and the Philippines at the hierarchal residence in the St. George church in
the city of Surgut.

 Participating in the meeting were also Metropolitan Pavel of Manila and Hanoi and Archbishop Feofan
of Korea. 

 The hierarchs addressed themselves to the seminarians with words of edification and wishes of God’s
help in the important task of training for their service of the Church of Christ. In conclusion of the
meeting, Metropolitan Sergiy gave the students his archpastoral benediction for the new academic
year. 

 DECR Communication Service
 With reference to the website of the Diocese of the Philippines and Vietnam
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